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GOVERNMENT OF MEXICO’S INTEREST IN HOSTING THE FIRST SPECIAL 

CONFERENCE OF STATES PARTY TO THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON THE PREVENTION, PUNISHMENT, AND ERADICATION OF VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN 
(CONVENTION OF BELÉM DO PARÁ) FROM OCTOBER 23-24, 2014

(Note from the Permanent Mission of Mexico to the General Secretariat)

PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO

No. oea02586
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The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization, with reference to the interest of the Government of Mexico in hosting the First Special Conference of States Party to the Inter-American Convention on the Prevention, Punishment, and Eradication of Violence against Women (Convention of Belém do Pará), from October 23-24, 2014.

In that connection, the Mission kindly requests the General Secretariat to issue the corresponding convocation notice and bring it to the attention of the States Party to the aforementioned Convention, mentioning Mexico's offer to host it.

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., June 23, 2014

To the General Secretariat
Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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